MINUTES School Board Workshop April 22, 2014

This workshop, held at the St. Johns County School Board Administrative Center, 40 Orange Street, St. Augustine, Florida, was called to order at 8:30 a.m. by Chairman Bill Mignon. Dr. Joseph Joyner called roll; school board members, Mr. Bill Fehling, Mrs. Beverly Slough, Mr. Bill Mignon, Mr. Tommy Allen and Mr. Patrick Canan were present. Also in attendance were School Board Attorney Frank D. Upchurch, III, district staff, and media representatives.

Opening Comments

Mr. Fehling stated that learning is taking place at PVHS, but it has been tough for the staff and students to cope with the loss of their principal, Craig Speziale. Dr. Joyner thanked everyone for their support of PVHS during this difficult time. Dr. Joyner also offered condolences to Patrick Canan for the passing of his father.

School Naming Procedures/Guidelines

The board members discussed the school naming procedures and guidelines and decided to be more proactive in researching historic locations and people for future school names. The board agreed to look at a new school naming process when the time comes to start discussions about new school locations.

Charter School Financial Update

Mr. Degutis presented a brief financial update on charter schools that included a 2013-2014 financial comparison of the six charter schools in St. Johns County.

Public Comments - None

Closing Comments

Mrs. Slough requested information on the number of St. Johns County students receiving Opportunity Scholarships. Dr. Joyner will follow up with information concerning Opportunity Scholarships.

There being he faither business, the meeting was dajourned at 5. To a.m.		
Cuparintendent	_	Chairman
Superintendent		Chairman

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:45 a m.